11 December 2017
Our Ref: HP6804
Dear Parents/Guardians

PARENTS’ EVENING – 16th & 17th January 2018
Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6
I would like to inform you that Parents’ Evening will be held on Tuesday 16th January and Wednesday 17th January, between 3.15 pm and 6.00 pm where we will be discussing your child’s progress and how you can support them at home. 
We would like your child to attend the Parents’ Evening appointment with you so they can be involved in the discussions regarding their progress.  If you bring siblings with you they will be asked to wait in Studio 1 where they will be supervised by a member of staff.
Please tick and return the slip below by Friday 15th December.  These times will be allocated on a first come basis.  If your choice of time is no longer available, we will allocate the next available slot.  YOU WILL RECEIVE A SLIP HOME CONFIRMING YOUR APPOINTMENT DATE/TIME when we return in January.
If you cannot make any of the above dates, please contact the school office to re-arrange.
We look forward to seeing you.
Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
_______________________________________________________________________________
TO:  Class Teacher

Parents’ Evening:  Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th January 2018
Child’s Name: ___________________________ Class: ______ Teacher: _____________________

The most convenient day is:       Tuesday 16th Jan

Wednesday 17th Jan
The most convenient time for my appointment is between: (Please tick first and second choices)

3.15 – 4.00 ______   4.00 – 5.00 ______  5.00 – 6.00 ______ 
Signed: __________________________________ (Parent/Guardian)

________________________________________________________________________________

HARDWICK PRIMARY SCHOOL – PARENTS’ EVENING: Tuesday 16th January and Wednesday 17th January 2018
Your appointment with: ____________________________ will be at: ______________ 
on ____________________________.  We look forward to seeing you.

